
Assessors’ Budget Meeting 

February 4th at 4:00pm at the Monhegan Library 

 

Present: Jim Buccheri- First Assessor, Andrew Dalrymple- Second Assessor 

 

Present via Zoom: Michael Brassard- Third Assessor, Carley Feibusch, Danik Farrell, Jes 

Stevens, Felicia Dunson 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:04 pm. 

 

There was discussion about how much is in surplus and some questions about the school budget. 

Michael has been gathering estimates for work on the wharf. He suggested the chaffing gear should take 

priority over the fiberglass topping of the pilings. 

The building and maintenance budget was reviewed, it was decided there should be enough in the 

account to operate the portable toilet on the wharf, create an enclosure for it, and do some of the other 

minor repairs and clearing needed for the buildings. 

There was discussion about the Fire Barn and how a special town meeting to focus on the project should 

happen sometime after town meeting to create more of a focus. 

Next budget meeting will be February 22nd at 4pm. 

MOTION to enter executive session to discuss personnel matters at 6:07pm. Passed 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:07pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Carley Feibusch, Municipal Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 


